
CITY OF STAMFORD

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

 CITY ENGINEER 

LOUIS CASOLO, JR., P.E.
Email: LCasolo@StamfordCT.gov

MAYOR 
CAROLINE SIMMONS

DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS

MATT QUINONES
Email: MQuinones@StamfordCT.gov

October 30, 2023

To: Vineeta Mathur  Principal Planner

From: 

Subject:

208 West Avenue - 208 West Avenue LLC

         The Engineering Department has received an application or Text Change and an application for Map Change 

and the following documents:

- Existing Conditions Plan Prepared for Empire Storage, LLC et al of 11 Leon Place 208 & 212 West Avenue 

Stamford, Connecticut," dated 12/13/2022, prepared by Edward J. Frattaroli, Inc.

- Architectural Drawing Set, dated 10/18/22, prepared by Frank G. Relf Architect, P.C.

 Application 223-41

         The Engineering Department of the City of Stamford has reviewed the above-mentioned application for Text 

Change and has determined that the proposal has no impact on any authority of this department.

        The Engineering Department has no objection to this application continuing with the approval process.  In 

accordance with the City of Stamford's MS4 Permit, we encourage water quality improvements, minimizing 

impervious surfaces and LIDs.  Developments will have to comply with the City of Stamford Drainage Manual.  

   

Application 223-42

       The Engineering Department of the City of Stamford has reviewed the above-mentioned application for Map 

Change and does not object to the proposed Map Change for 208 West Avenue from R-MF to NX-D.  

        In accordance with the City of Stamford's MS4 Permit, we encourage water quality improvements, minimizing 

impervious surfaces and LIDs.  Developments will have to comply with the City of Stamford Drainage Manual.  

   

        Should you have any questions, please call me at (203)977-6165.

Susan Kisken P.E. - Coordinator of Site Plan Reviews and Inspections

Zoning Application No. 223-41 & 223-42

Reg. No. 310
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To:   Vineeta Mathur, Principal Planner 

 

From:   Kristin Floberg, Senior Planner  

 

    Re:   CT Statutory Referral to WestCOG from Stamford - Attached Zoning Amendment 

 

Date:   October 30, 2023  

 

Thank you for submitting the attached referral to WestCOG.  

 

The opinion of WestCOG staff is that the proposal is of local interest and with minimal 

intermunicipal impact. Therefore, it is not being forwarded to adjacent municipalities and the 

regional staff is making no comment. 
 
 
From: Briscoe, Tracy <TBriscoe@StamfordCT.gov>  
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 10:44 AM 
To: Kristin Floberg <kfloberg@westcog.org> 
Subject: City of Stamford Zoning Board - New Application 223-41 
 
Hi Kristin, 
 
Please see attached a new application for your review and comments. 
 
Thanks Tracy  
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